
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
Please find attached a copy of Nicola Blackwood MP’s submission to the consultation on the 
Local Plan 2031, which closes Friday 19th December. 
 
Nicola would be grateful if you could acknowledge receipt of her submission, and display it 
in the public comments section of the appropriate planning page online. 
 
Many thanks, 
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